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INFORMATION RELEASE 

Sheriff Announces Captain Promotions 
 

Sheriff Thomas A. Ferrara has selected the following Lieutenants for promotion to the position of 
Captain-Sheriff effective December 6, 2015: 
 
Brad DeWall, began his career with the Sheriff’s Office on May 17, 1991, when he was hired as an 
extra-help Correctional Officer; this position was converted to full-time on August 18, 1991. Brad was 
appointed as a Deputy Sheriff on January 1, 1995. He was promoted to Sergeant on May 7, 2006, and 
then to Lieutenant on December 26, 2010. 
 
Denton Autry, served as a Police Officer with Suisun City Police Department for nine years before 
being hired by the Sheriff’s Office as a Deputy Sheriff on May 10, 2004. He was promoted to Sergeant 
on December 3, 2006, and then to Lieutenant on December 23, 2014. 
 
Please join Sheriff Ferrara and the entire Solano County Sheriff’s Office in congratulating these 
deserving employees on their promotions.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I can be contacted at the phone numbers listed 
below.  Any photos that are available for release will be posted on the Solano Sheriff’s Office 
Facebook page. 
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